
 
 

Week of: Feb. 20th- Feb. 24th 
 
 

Kennedy Catholic MS/HS News 

A Message from Mrs. Halicki 

    Just a reminder that we are half 

way through the third quarter.  

Progress reports will be available the 

week of February 27th. Please make 

sure to continue to monitor Plus 

Portal for grades and missing 

assignments. Students and parents 

please contact teachers if there are 

any questions or concerns.  

    I know seniors are excited this 

time of year, but they need to 

continue working diligently in all 

classes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening This Week 

2.20–NO SCHOOL 
 
2.21- Mass 7:30 in chapel 
          -Mardi Gras Dance gr 9-12 during  
           7th and 8th periods 
 
2.22-Ash Wednesday Mass @ 1:30 
 
2.23 –Regular Schedule 
 
2.24 – Regular Schedule 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*+Monday 1.9- NWEA test Reading 
                      
Tuesday 1.10–   NWEA test Language Usage 
                          -Mass 7:30 in Chapel 
                           
Wednesday 1.11- VWEA test Science 
 
Thursday -1.12 –Mass 1:30 in gymnasium 
                              
                              
Friday- 1.13 –NO SCHOOL 
                       -Teacher In-service 8:00-200PM 

         
 
  .                       
                       

 

AVI Lunch Accounts-Please make sure all lunch accounts are paid in full. For balance inquiries, 

please contact Charles Brown at Charles.Brown@avifoodsystems.com. Kennedy Catholic 

MS/HS does not handle the account information. 

 

Mardi Gras Dance- Tuesday, Feb 21st there will be a dance for grades 9-12 during 7th and 8th 

period. (In the spring, 7th and 8th grade will have a dance during 7th and 8th period.)  

 

Ash Wednesday- Mass will be on Wednesday, Feb 22nd at 1:30 in the gymnasium.  

 

Tardy in Morning- Students, in order to not be marked as tardy, please be in your homeroom by 

7:55am. If you arrive at school by 7:55 am and are not in homeroom by the time the bell rings 

you will be marked tardy.  

 

Hall Passes- Just a reminder that students are supposed to be in class before the bell rings. We 

have many students going to the nurse, their lockers, or to the guidance office between classes 

and are late for their next class. Students, please go to your next period class and let the teacher 

know that you have a problem or a concern so you are not late or appear to be skipping class.  
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
Kennedy Catholic Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30-3:30PM 
Students are tardy after 7:55 AM each day. If late, students must sign-in and get a pass from the 
Front Office. 

 

 


